Dear Planners
This building would find a natural place in any anthology of Stalinist architecture.
No doubt the materials can be ameliorated, but its looming bulk on a key road intersection, should if anything, be reduced rather than increased.

Yours

Tony Richardson
56 Belmont Road
Ironbridge
Shropshire
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